
 

 

 

 

Appreciations Friday 1 September 2023 

Year 7 

Mr J Walshaw would like to appreciate Rachel A for making such a positive, enthusiastic start to year 7. Well 

done. 

Mr R Al-Ghailani would like to appreciate Leighton H for showing integrity and picking up other student's litter to 

keep the school clean. 

Mr R Al-Ghailani would like to appreciate Riley R for showing excellent manners when walking around the 

academy and having lots of positive interactions with people. 

Mr R Al-Ghailani would like to appreciate Joanne S for sharing her impressive art work with me that she has been 

doing throughout the week. 

Mr R Al-Ghailani would like to appreciate Joseph S for showing excellent manners and helping others during 

lunch. 

 

Year 8 

Ms V Moorhouse would like to appreciate Ethan D for fantastic behavior and concentration today during Morning 

Meeting. Even though he arrived late, he sat down got his equipment and planner out and got on with the task. 

 

Year 9 

Miss E Sandland would like to appreciate David A for having such a positive start to year 9, well done. 

Miss E Sandland would like to appreciate Faye A for having such a positive start to year 9, well done. 

Miss E Sandland would like to appreciate David C for having such a positive start to year 9, well done. 

Miss E Sandland would like to appreciate Olivia D for having such a positive start to year 9, well done. 

Miss E Sandland would like to appreciate Logan D for having such a positive start to year 9, well done. 

Miss E Sandland would like to appreciate Mazigh G for having such a positive start to year 9, well done. 

Mrs H Zeqaj would like to appreciate Alesha K for wonderful focus and contributions to the lesson. 

Miss E Sandland would like to appreciate Alesha K for having such a positive start to year 9, well done. 

Mrs H Zeqaj would like to appreciate Joshua P for wonderful focus and contributions to the lesson. 

Mrs H Zeqaj would like to appreciate Onyekachi U for wonderful focus and contributions to the lesson. 

Mrs H Zeqaj would like to appreciate Zuzanna W for wonderful focus and contributions to the lesson. 

 

Year 10 

Mrs H Zeqaj would like to appreciate Matthew A for excellent focus and application to our orientation session 

revision task. 

Mrs H Zeqaj would like to appreciate Jack B for excellent focus and application to our orientation session revision 

task. 

Mrs H Zeqaj would like to appreciate Ella H for excellent focus and application to our orientation session revision 

task. 

Mrs H Zeqaj would like to appreciate Faye L for excellent focus and application to our orientation session revision 

task. 



 

 

 

 

Mrs H Zeqaj would like to appreciate Charles M for excellent focus and application to our orientation session 

revision task. 

Mr B Ashcroft would like to appreciate Brody T for his exceptional start to GCSE RE. Keep up the great work. 

 

Year 11 

Mr J Ollerton would like to appreciate Keigan C for a wonderful attitude in Sociology. 

Mr J Walshaw would like to appreciate Harry D for making such a positive start to the year. Hard work, absolute 

respect and diligence on show. Well done. 

Mrs H Zeqaj would like to appreciate Ruby E for wonderful focus throughout our first Y11 English lesson. 

Mr J Walshaw would like to appreciate Rosemary E for making such a positive start to the year. Hard work, 

absolute respect and diligence on show. Well done. 

Mrs H Zeqaj would like to appreciate Calum G for wonderful focus throughout our first Y11 English lesson. 

Mr J Walshaw would like to appreciate Hubert G for making such a positive start to the year. Hard work, absolute 

respect and diligence on show. Well done. 

Mrs H Zeqaj would like to appreciate Ethan G for wonderful focus throughout our first Y11 English lesson. 

Mr J Ollerton would like to appreciate Ava M for brilliance in Sociology. 

Mr J Ollerton would like to appreciate Ruby O for brilliance in Sociology. 

Mrs H Zeqaj would like to appreciate Lexielea R for wonderful focus throughout our first Y11 English lesson. 

Mr J Walshaw would like to appreciate Lewis R for making such a positive start to the year. Hard work, absolute 

respect and diligence on show. Well done. 

Mrs H Zeqaj would like to appreciate David R for wonderful focus throughout our first Y11 English lesson. 

Mr J Walshaw would like to appreciate Ethan T for making such a positive start to the year. Hard work, absolute 

respect and diligence on show. Well done. 


